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.. Onam Celebration and Holidays

Dear Parents,

We are glad to inform you that our Onam Celebrations will be held on
02-09-2022(Friday). Students are not allowed to bring their Mobile & other
Gadgets. Those who are violating this rule will be punished. School buses will
leave at 12.00 Noon. Onam holidays starts from 03-09-2022(Saturday) onwards -
& school will reopens on 12-09-2022(Monday).

On Behalf of the Management and staff of St Joseph Public School We
wish you all a Prosperous and Happy Onam.




